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WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
Requires coordinated care organization to share patient claims and encounter data with contracted community
provider. Defines "community provider."

FISCAL:         May have fiscal impact, but no statement yet issued.

REVENUE:    May have revenue impact, but no statement yet issued. 

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
No amendment.

BACKGROUND:
Community providers like community health centers, safety net clinics, and federally qualified health centers
(FQHCs) are important health care access points for low-income and uninsured individuals, including enrollees of
the state's Medicaid program - the Oregon Health Plan (OHP). Beginning in 2012, the state shifted how OHP
coverage is provided to enrollees, establishing regional coordinated care organizations (CCOs) to coordinate the
physical, behavioral, and oral health coverage for OHP enrollees. There are currently 15 CCOs that coordinate care
for over 90 percent of the nearly 1.4 million OHP enrollees.

House Bill 3040 would require coordinated care organizations (CCO) to share patient claims and encounter data
with community providers the CCO contracts with to manage and provide care to enrollees. 


